
City of Barre, Vermont 

 

Regular Meeting of the 

Planning Commission 

 

 

 

May 11, 2023 Meeting Cancelled 
 

The Planning Commission meeting scheduled for May 11, 2023 has been cancelled. 

 

We will be hosting a public hearing as a Special Meeting on Thursday, May 25, 2023 to decide 

upon changes made to the Unified Development Ordinance for Accessory Dwelling Units 

requirements, so that it can get passed to the City Council for future adoption. 


